URGENT

LAST CHANCE TO HAVE YOUR SAY ON THE PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT AT CHURCH LANE

MEET WITH CARLTON COLVILLE TOWN COUNCILLORS

SATURDAY 10TH FEBRUARY 2018 AT 10.30 AM AT THE TOWN COUNCIL OFFICE (ADJACENT TO CARLTON COMMUNITY CENTRE, HALL ROAD)

THIS PROPOSAL GOES IN FRONT OF WAVENEY DISTRICT PLANNING TO BE DECIDED **TUESDAY 13TH FEBRUARY 2018 AT 18:00 HOURS AT RIVERSIDE OFFICE, 4 CANNING ROAD, LOWESTOFT – it is important that the community have their say as well as Carlton Colville Town Council – public are welcome to attend the meeting.**

Views of residents spoken to so far.....

- * ACCESS ROADS. RAT RUN. INCREASED TRAFFIC ON COUNTRY LANES. NOT ENOUGH PARKING FOR ALL THE CARS ON NEW ESTATE SO WHERE WILL THEY PARK. CHURCH CARPARK
- * DRAINAGE AND FLOODING ISSUES AROUND SITE .. WHERE IS THE SOAK AWAY
- * THE WIDTH OF THE ROADS ARE TO NARROW FOR MORE INCREASED TRAFFIC .FARM VEHICLES, LORRIES, BUSES, HAVE TO COME ONTO THE PAVEMENTS NOW TO PASS EACH OTHER
- * WATER PRESSURE
- * HEIGHT OF FIELD AND HOUSING . RESTRICTION OF VIEW/LACK OF PRIVACY FOR RESIDENTS IN CHURCH LANE WHICH ARE BUNGALOWS
- * OBSTRUCTION OF CHURCH VIEW
- * LACK OF INFRASTRUCTURE.... LACK OF SCHOOL PLACES.. LACK OF DOCTORS AND DENTISTS AVAILABLE.
- * SOIL CONTAMINATION AND BURIAL SITE
- * FOOT PATH ALONG FRONT
- * BUS ROUTE THROUGH THE PROPOSED ESTATE
- * DESPITE CLAIMS WE HAVE ALWAYS HAD GOOD WILDLIFE ON FIELD. FROM SKYLARKS TO GEESE. FOX. THIS IS FIRST YEAR WE HAVE HAD SUGAR BEET TO DETER THE WILDLIFE
- * SHOULD THE PLANS GO AHEAD HOW WILL LARGE ARTICULATED LORRIES ACCESS THE SITE TO BRING IN DELIVERIES
- * WILL THE FOOT PATH ACROSS THE FIELD STAY OPEN DURING BUILDING WORK AS THIS IS A DIRECT ROUTE FOR SCHOOL CHILDREN ON BIKES AND WALKING. THIS WILL BE A MAJOR SAFETY ISSUE FOR YOUNG CHILDREN AND ALSO FOR DOG WALKERS